THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS

FROM:
NANNETTE JOHNSTON
DATE:

MARCH 19, 2009
SUBJECT:
DISTRICT-WIDE LONG DISTANCE PROVIDER

ISSUE

Renew the long distance coverage with Quest for Hardin County Schools.

FACTS

The district has been with Quest long distance since July 1, 2004. Recently they issued schools a Western Kentucky University price contract which allowed school districts to receive better rates in this area. The long distance rate will go from $.062 to $.034 with an annual savings approximately $4,000.00. The pricing is good indefinitely and we have the option to end service on a monthly basis.

RECOMMENDATION

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education renew the long distance service with Quest under the new price contract. 
RECOMMENDED MOTION

I move the Hardin County Board of Education accept the Quest proposal for long distance.
